
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

         

 
           

 

            

 

 
         

 
 

 

          
 

 

 
  
 

 

 

 

 

Issue No.12 

8th Dec 2022 

Dinner – Week 2 

 

What’s on Next Week…. 
Monday –  
Christmas Jigsaw Practice 9am  
Performance – 11am Main Street 
Garvagh Presbyterian. 
Tuesday –  
Swimming P5/6 
Wednesday –  
Cross Country @ Rugby Avenue – 
10:30pm 
Shared Education – P5-7 
Thursday –  
Flute  
Monday  
School Christmas Disco 

 
 

 

Stars of the Week  

P1/2 – for working hard on her writing. Mea for always 

being ready to learn. 
 

P3/4 – Naomi for great imaginative play. Elsie for super work 
with numeracy.  

 
P5/6- Sam for excellent work on his tables. Bradley for 

reaching a fantastic AR target.  
 

P7 – Amy for learning her Toy Seller lines so  
diligently. Sophia for completing 

super World War1 maths. 
 

Monday 12th December 

• Please drop children at Main Street Garvagh 
Presbyterian for 9am.  

• Sunrise club will operate at the church from 
8:10am.  

• Children are to wear their costumes to the 
church.  

• Please bring a drink and snack.  

• Tea, coffee and mince pies are available in 
Café Link before the performances.  

• Doors to the main church will open at 
10:45pm. This is to allow us time to practice 
in the morning. Please be patient. 

• A bus will bring the children back to school 
after the performance.  

• Performance will be hopefully recorded and 
we will release via YouTube. 

•   

School Football  
We had a very successful afternoon at the 

Coleraine and District Small School, winning three 
matches out of three.   

Gorran are currently sitting top of their group with 
one round of matches still to play.  

Well done to all the boys and a big thank you to 
Mrs Small and the parents for their support and 

help with pickups.  
#GoGorran 

 

Open Afternoon 
It was great to meet lots of new 

children and their families on 
Tuesday afternoon. If you or 

someone you know was not able 
to make it, just get in contact 
and we will happily arrange a 

time to meet the staff and show 
you around.  

School Disco 
Monday 19th December 

Entry £2, £5 for family of three. 
P1 – 4 - 6-6:45pm 

P5-7 – 7-8pm 
Parents are welcome to stay during the first disco, tea 

and coffee will be available.  
Tuck shop with sweets, drinks and glow sticks. 

 

 
Class Copper Challenge 

We will find out our winning class tomorrow. Last 
chance to deposit any coins in the morning. Thank 

you for supporting this fundraiser.  

Christmas Dinner 
We had a fab Christmas feast 

on Wednesday. A huge 
thank you to Mrs Quigg and 

Ms McIlroy and everyone 
who helped in the kitchen.  

 

 

Photographs 
If you would like school 
photographs before the 

Christmas holidays your order 
needs to be returned to school 

tomorrow, Friday 9th December at 
the latest. Photographs can be 
ordered at any time after this 

date online but delivery before 
Christmas is not guaranteed.   

 
 


